
Ranger  to  give  talk  about
Desolation Wilderness
Desolation Wilderness will be the topic Bill Finch’s talk next
month.

The  volunteer  backcountry  wilderness  ranger  for  the  U.S.
Forest  Service  will  show  slides  which  he  believes  best
exemplify the natural beauty found close to South Lake Tahoe.

The free talk is June 15 at 1:30pm at the South Lake Tahoe
branch library.
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